CITY OF

VICTORIA

Council Member Motion
For the Governance & Priorities Committee Meeting of June 12, 2014

Date: May 30, 2014 From: Councillor Shellie Gudgeon
Councillor Marianne Alto

Subject: Community Services Facility'in the Jubilee Neighbourhoods

Whereas opportunities continue to arise regarding potential community services facility sites in the
Jubilee area, :

Whereas the city desires to facilitate a proactive, thoughtful dialogue about such opportunities,

Whereas community connections can be supported with common, shared infrastructure,

Therefore Be It Resolved that staff be asked to provide an outline of the resources required to
create a workplan to facilitate a community conversation on a potential community services facility
in the Jubilee neighbourhoods.
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Councillor Marianne Alto
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